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GOVERNOR THIRU CH.VIDYASAGAR RAO’S PONGAL MESSAGE 

 

 The Harvest festival - Pongal brings new hope to the farmers 

marking the end of the winter season and the beginning of the Tamil 

month ‘Thai’ making the way for progress.  

 On the joyous occasion of Pongal and Sankranthi, I convey my 

heartiest greetings and best wishes to the people. It is time to share 

the experience and expertise in farming, to enhance knowledge 

using satellite imaging to increase agriculture production and to 

build an inclusive, digital and a productive India. 

CH.Vidyasagar Rao 
Governor of Tamil Nadu 

 
          sd/- 
Raj Bhavan, Chennai               for Principal Secretary to Governor 
13/01/2017 


